
CROPS Prayer Diary Update for:  1st -  25th October 2019 
 

(new format with weekly prayer focus coming soon!) 
 
 
 

Please pray for all the following events which take place weekly for the CROPS Team 
 

 Chaplaincy at Peterborough Regional College every Tuesday 

 Mentoring at King’s School Peterborough – every Tuesday 

 Walk Through The Bible Old / New Testament lessons at Stilton school – Every Tuesday 

 Mentoring at St John Fisher   -  every Wednesday 

 Mentoring at Jack Hunt School – every Wednesday 

 Hot Chocolate Club – Ormiston Bushfield Academy – every Wednesday 

 Mentoring at Ormiston Bushfield Academy – every Thursday 

 Mentoring at Nene Park Academy – every Thursday 

 Park Up at Kings School  lunch time club every Thursday 

 CROPS team Meeting every Friday 

 Please pray for our volunteers Jo and Bethany who come in every Monday 
 

 CROPS Volunteer mentors in 8 other secondary schools on various days each week (COPA, 
AMVC, Ken Stimpson, Hampton College, Deepings School, Queen Katherine, GPUTC, 
Stanground Academy). 

 
Please pray for the following extra diary events 
 

 Assembly to launch new lunchtime club at Arthur Mellows Village College (30 Sep – 4 Oct) 

 Matt as he visits Ridley Hall Cambridge on Tuesday 8th Oct 

 Please pray for The Point on Saturday 12th October and all those taking part and 
       Daniel Beckett who is the guest speaker. 

 Pray for Chedz as he provides Mentoring Training on 14th October 
 

 Pray for Rachel and gap year team taking Assemblies at:  

 Heltwate Special School on 7 Oct,  

 Stanground St Johns Primary on 9 Oct  

 St Michael’s Primary Cardea on 10 Oct.  

 St George’s Special School on 17 Oct. 
 
 

Letton Hall prayers! 
 

 Pray for protection over all involved in Letton Hall and for the families of CROPS team 
members. 

 Pray for the preparations for Letton Hall on 22 – 25th October, that have been ongoing 
throughout the month in the office and for the guidance and skills of all the leaders both 
Senior and Junior.  

 Pray for good health before, during and after Letton Hall. 

 Pray for the Worship Team and ministry leaders and the Guest Speaker Dan Randall. 

 Pray for Matt as he directs and guides all the young people and leaders. 

 Pray that the young people will develop deep foundations in their faith that will help them 
live for Christ throughout, and beyond, their teenage years. 

 


